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With silver below $7.00 per ounce last week and now hovering just over that magical mark, now is the 
best time to stock up on some Liberty Dollars.  Regardless if you are a Liberty Associate or a RCO, all 
silver quotes are market driven so it behooves your pocketbook to get some before the dangerous Fall 
arrives.   
In the last 12 months, Miami real estate prices have ballooned 40%!!!  Do you think they will go up 
another 40%?  The bottom line is that if they go up (massive inflation) or down (massive depression) 
silver will hold its value better than anything... even gold.   
Please call the office 888.421.6181 or your local RCO via 800.NEW.DOLLAR to lock in some 
protection before silver leaves it Summer Lows.   
Thanks for your support of the Liberty Dollar.  Wishing you and your money all the best!  
 
Bernard von NotHaus  
Monetary Architect  
 
Please contact me to be included in the 7th Annual National Tour July 15 - Nov. 1.  


